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Dear MOA Member,

Great oral health is an essential part of a healthy lifestyle.

The MOA has a group dental plan through Northeast Delta Insurance for MOA members-only.
The plan is designed for physicians, their employees and families.

It is annual open enroliment time! Please consider our group dental plan.

Northeast Delta insurance plans can help you and your employees maximize oral health. In fact,
people with dental insurance are more than twice as likely to visit their dentist regularly.

Choosing a dental insurance plan can be overwhelming—monthly premiums, annual maximumes,
deductibles and more leave you with a lot to consider. Delta Dental wants to make your decision
easier by demystifying the process of selecting a dental insurance plan. (See the enclosed
information).

Delta Dental is the largest dental plan system in the United States. The Delta Dental Plans
Association is composed of 39 independent Delta Dental member companies operating in all 50
states, the District of Columbia and Puerto Rico.

Please compare the new plan design with your current dental benefit, and contact our dental
insurance agent, Lynn Quirion of Macomber Farr & Whitten, for rates and enrollment. She can
be reached at 1-800-989-9049 or Iquirion@mfwinsurance.com.

Sincerely,
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Amanda Richards
Director of Operations



